
 
TO: Users of all Garmin aviation products and Garmin Pilot 

using the US IFR/VFR Charts database 
DATE: October 26, 2018 
CYCLE: 1811 
SUBJECT:    Grand Canyon VFR Aeronautical Chart Corrections 
 
DESCRIPTION 
 
The FAA has advised Garmin that the corridor limits between the Flight Free Zones were 
depicted incorrectly on the Grand Canyon VFR Aeronautical Chart 3rd edition (effective 
April 19, 2001).   
 
The FAA safety alert can be found at the following link:  
https://www.faa.gov/air_traffic/flight_info/aeronav/safety_alerts/media/VIS_18-
02_SA_Grand_Canyon_SECT.pdf  
 
PILOT ACTION 
 
Exercise caution when referring to corridor limits between the Flight Free Zones near the 
Grand Canyon. 
 
RESOLUTION 
 
The corrected Grand Canyon VFR aeronautical chart will be included in cycle 1812 with 
the US IFR/VFR Charts database effective November 8, 2018 for applicable Garmin 
aviation products and in Garmin Pilot.  

 
 

THIS ALERT SHOULD BE MADE AVAILABLE TO ALL USERS OF GARMIN AVIATION 
UNITS OR SYSTEMS UTILIZING ANY OF THE AFFECTED US IFR/VFR CHARTS 

DATABASES  
 

Garmin requests that the flight crew report any observed discrepancies related to database 
information.  These discrepancies could come in the form of an incorrect procedure, incorrectly 

identified terrain, obstacles, fixes, or any other displayed item used for navigation or communication 
in the air or on the ground.  Go to fly.garmin.com and select “Aviation Data Error Report.” 

 

IFR/VFR Charts Data Alert 
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